City of Detroit
Inter-Departmental Communication

TO: Richard Doherty, City Engineer
City Engineering/Department of Public Works

FROM: Debra Singleton, Manager |l
Detroit Water and Sewerage Department

DATE: May 29, 2013

RE: Petition No. 2770
411 W. Lafayette (East Side of Building) Requested Encroachment
of 2.5 Feet into Cass Ave. With a Guard Booth Placed in an Existing Planter

We have reviewed the above Petition received by this office on May 1, 2013. With regard to
DWSD'’s interests, our comment is as follows:

e Our records indicate that there are two water mains and a sewer in Cass Ave. DWSD
has no objection to the requested encroachment provided that the attached Provisions
for Encroachment were strictly followed.

If you have any questions, please call me at (313) 267-8309.
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